Members,

My name is Rob Baker and I recently volunteered for and was selected as the Pistol and Utility Range
Program Director. I am excited to be more active in the club so please let me know if you have any issues
or come across any damage to any of the three pistol pits or the utility pit. I can be reached at
rbaker36(@aol.com or (951) 219-1818 (it is a local mobile number).

Please remember to pick up your brass and recover your targets prior to leaving the range you are using.

The shirt and glasses pictured below were found on Pistol Pit 3. If they are yours, please recover them
from the conference table in the clubhouse.




